
The Oaks School is a new Pre-K through 10th grade church 
school coming to the Auburn-Opelika area in the Fall of 2018. 
The Oaks School will offer a four day school week with strong 

academics, spiritually dynamic chapel services, limited 
homework, and an encouraging family atmosphere that 

empowers students to become creative, high-impact leaders. 

Now Enrolling

TheOaksSchool.org
334-887-9947
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